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AGENDA: September 25,200 I 

Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

DEFER PROGRESS REPORT ON WATER RESOURCES MANAGEMENT 

Members of the Board: 

On May 22, 200 I ,  your Board directed staff to wrap all progress reports on Pajaro Valley into 
subsequent progress reports on Water Resources Management. The Progress Report On Water 
Resources Management was scheduled for September 200 1. On September 5,  200 1 staff received a copy 
of the Pajaro Valley Water Management Agency's draft Revised Basin Management Plan. An additional 
month is needed to review and comment upon the draft Revised Basin Management Plan, and to provide 
your Board with any additional recommendations which may be appropriate. 

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the Progress Report On Water Resources 
Management until October 23, 2001. 

Sincerely, 

ALVIND. JAkES 
Planning Director 

RE OMMENDED s 
S I h h  A. MAURIELLO 
County Administrative Oficer 
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